Phone No.: (033) 2564-5148 / 2544-2632 2544-0932 (N.S.O.U.) Fax: 033 2544-4520



## Hiralal Mazumdar Memorial College for Women

DAKSHINESWAR • KOLKATA - 700 035

E-mail: hmmcw35@gmail.com / Website . www.hmmcollege.ac.in

Ref. No.

Date 22/9/2023



Date: 22.09.2023

## Subject: College Reopening Post Lakshmi Puja for NAAC Preparation

As directed by the Honourable President of the Governing Body of our College I would like to inform you that the college will be reopening after the Lakshmi Puja i.e on & from 30.10.2023. As we are preparing for the forthcoming National Assessment and Accreditation Council (NAAC) evaluation, it is crucial that we use this time effectively and efficiently to ensure the college's success in this endeavour.

All staff members are required to remain stationed in the vicinity and are not permitted to leave without obtaining prior permission from the undersigned before 22.09.2023.

The NAAC assessment plays a pivotal role in determining the quality and standards of our institution. Therefore, it is imperative that we dedicate ourselves fully to the preparations needed for a successful evaluation. Your presence and contributions during this period are vital in achieving our goals.

All Concerned are requested to note

Dr. Soma Ghosh

Principal Principal

Hiralal Mazumdar Memorial College

For Women Dakshineswar, Kolkata - 700 035